
From: B. Richardson 

Sent: 11 February 2025 16:54 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objection to tree felling REF: 2025/0413/T 

 

Dear sir/ madam, 

 

I am writing to object to the proposed tree felling at 50, Woodsome Rd NW5 

1RZ. 

 

The  complete removal of the LEYLAND CYPRESS ( T2 ) tree will have a 

dramatic effect and a very negative impact on the current level of privacy 

enjoyed by residents who live opposite that address. 

It will leave us all very visually exposed to each other and create a severe loss 

of privacy which  will also result in an increased level of ' light pollution ' in 

the evening times. 

 

A far better alternative would be to have the tree pruned moderately, 

perhaps every 3-4 years if more daylight is required by the owners or 

occupants who live at that address. 

 

Any complete removal of this tree will be very detrimental and greatly 

unwelcome. 

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

Your sincerely 

Ben Richardson 

 


